
 

 
 

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 
 

Brookmans Park and 
Little Heath Ward 

 

Vacancy for a 
Councillor 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that due to the resignation of Jonathan 
Boulton, a casual vacancy exists in the office of Borough 
Councillor for Brookmans Park and Little Heath Ward of the 
Borough of Welwyn Hatfield.  
 
If notice in writing requesting an election is given to me by TWO 
local government electors within the Welwyn Hatfield Borough 
Council electoral area, a by-election will be held. 

 
 
Ka Ng 
Returning Officer 
 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 
The Campus 
Welwyn Garden City 
AL8 6AE 
14 March 2025  
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